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As a school nurse overseeing 5 Social-Emotional Learning sites, safety is a huge 

issues not just for me but for staff, students and parents/guardians.  We are often not 

having the privilege to know when new concussions or restrictions students may 

have after they are either sent out to be ruled out for concussions/injuries OR when 

they encountered new injuries outside of school but have seen medical providers.   

Without those information, we all are at risk of either "re-injuring" or pose other harm 

to students.    Students with history of concussion whether it is new or old are often 

overlooked by non-medical person at school who are inputting health record or 

intake.  Those non-medical persons do not have the skill to recognize the needs for 

IEP/504 or requesting accomodation thus leaving the students at risk for failure at 

school.  I support the need for HB 3007 bill to pass to support thev students' success, 

safety and happiness. 


